
Summary 
In , the County District Attorney's Office wrote a letter to Bishop 

concerning "serious allegations" lodged against . The letter provided the 
following information. 

. The District Attorney's Office informed the Bishop of 
the defendant's sentence forte and that actions "may constitute criminal 
activity and require some disposition by this office." The District Attorney's Office informed 
the Bishop that it would be "most happy to co-operate with Your Excellency in reaching a 
reasonable resolution to this matter." The letter concluded by offering assistance to the Diocese: 
"Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can be of any further assistance or provide you with 
additional information." 

According to an undated, handwritten chronology found in the Diocesan records, in 

566 REDACTED -- ONGOING APPELLATE 
LITIGATION 



Summary 

responded that was transferred from 
The Diocese instructed 

area. The memorandums noted 
area. 

not to return to the 
continued to frequent the 

On January 16, 2018, Diocese of Chancellor testified that 
M recalled an internal Diocesan memorandum in the restricted file for that 
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